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MINUTES OF THE POLICY AND PROCEDURES SUBCOMMITTEE 

OF THE MALDEN SCHOOL COMMITTEE 

Thursday, February 16, 2017 

Malden Senior Center, 7 Washington Street 
 
In attendance were  
Superintendent Grandson  
Assistant Superintendent Keenan 
Ms. Ashley Wright - Substance Abuse Prevention Outreach Manager, City of Malden 
 
Subcommittee members: 
Mr. Silverman – Co-Chair  
Mr. Leone – Co-Chair  
Mr. Marsh 
Ms. Bordanaro was not present due to another meeting. 
 
The meeting began at 6:00 pm. 
 
Ms. Ashley Wright discussed that she was working on a new policy regarding substance abuse and she would 
have further details to present to the Subcommittee once completed. 
 
Assistant Superintendent Keenan informed the Subcommittee that the student handbook still needs to be 
updated and it's being worked on.  Once completed, it will go to the Public Facilities and Safety Subcommittee 
for a vote, then back to Policy and Procedures Subcommittee or vice versa explained Mr. Leone. 
 
Assistant Superintendent Keenan discussed and suggested that the date for student registration be changed 
from August 15th to July 5th so there is more time. 
 
The Subcommittee voted 3-0 in favor of the change.  This will go to the full school committee for a vote. 
Motion was made by Mr. Silverman and seconded by Mr. Leone. 
 
The issue of the hall rental was discussed.  Mr. Leone and Mr. Silverman requested information about who 
was or was not paying the hall rental fee.  Superintendent Grandson and Assistant Superintendent Keenan 
said they would gather information. 
 
Motion was made by Mr. Marsh to adjourn and it was seconded by Mr. Leone. 
 
Jerry Leone 
Policy and Procedures Subcommittee Co-Chair 
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